
From: 
Sent 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Melinda Watts 
Tuesday, May 21,2002 3:50 BM 
'lwh@ thlglaw . com' 
Wayne Knight; Ray Kennedy; Pamela Johnson; Paul Lowery; Kay Flynn 
RE: WebNet Communications, Inc. - Docket No. 001109-TI 

Ms. Haddad, 

I have no objection to extending the deadline for resolution of the complaints to no later than June 21, 2002. I 
will be in contact with our Division of Consumer Affairs staff in the interim to monitor the company's progress in the 
successful resolution of these complaints. 

Please place this email in the docket file. 

Melinda *>- 

-----0 rig i n a I Message----- 
From: Loubna W. Haddad [mailto:lwh@thlglaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21,2002 3:16 PM 
To: mwatts@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: WebNet Communications, Inc. - Docket No. 001 1009-TI 

Dear Ms. Watts: 

I am in receipt today of your May 17, 2002 letter regarding the remaining 
unresolved consumer complaints. Your letter sets forth a May 31, 2002 
deadline for resolution of these complaints. Pursuant to our telephone 
conversation, in light of the upcoming holiday and a conflicting travel 
schedule immediately thereafter, we ask that you extend this deadline until 
Friday, June 21,2002. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Reg a rds , 

Loubna W. Haddad 
The Helein Law Group, P.C. 
8180 Greensboro Dr., Suite 700 
McLean, VA 22102 
Tel: (703) 714-1321 
Fax: (703) 714-1 330 

This message contains confidential information belonging to the sender, 
which may be legally privileged information. This information is intended 
only for the use of the addressee. If you are not the addressee, or an 
employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the addressee, you are 
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of 
any action in reliance on the contents of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please advise 
the sender by return email to Iwh@thlglaw.com, and delete the message. 
Thank you. 

1 


